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Thank you to everyone that came to the 
Contractor Drop-in Session earlier this 
month. As you know, works are underway 
and you will be seeing increased activity on 
the Pydar site. The demolition contractors, 
DSM Limited, will be taking every step 
necessary to ensure the safety and 
security of the public. They also have a 
comprehensive materials recycling plan so 
that 95% of all material will be recycled and 
safely hauled away from the site. For more 
stats like this or further information about 
the demolition, visit 
https://www.pydar.co.uk/demolit ion 
or contact the DSM team at Telephone 
Number: 0121 322 2225 or Email: C12228@
dsmgroup.info  

The project team are now preparing to 
develop the detailed design of Phase 1 of 
the scheme taking on board the comments 
and feedback from the local community, 
businesses and stakeholders. We’ve been 
working closely with Truro City Council 
on important issues like building styles, 
colours and materials. Now, it’s your 
opportunity to review our progress and 
share your thoughts about the direction of 
this important design phase.

We encourage you to come visit us:

Sunday 27 March, 12-4pm at the Pydar 
Pop-up

Monday 28 March, 12-7pm at the Pydar 
Pop-up

Wednesday 30 March, 9am-12pm the 
Lemon Quay Farmers Market

Wednesday 30 March, 1pm-4pm at the 
Pydar Pop-up

Thursday 31 March, 8am-3pm at the Pydar 
Pop-up

Greetings! Feels like spring is right around 
the corner! We recently celebrated St 
Piran’s Day at the Pop-up and we’re so 
excited for this coming month full of public 
events and site activity. Read on to learn 

more.

Local elected Member:
Cllr Chris Wells
Tel: 01872 274626
E: cllr.christopher.wells@cornwall.gov.uk

Pydar project team
Email: pydar@cornwall.gov.uk 

Photo Credit: Paul Richards, 
https://pr4photos.co.uk

DEMOLITION HAS 
BEGUN

COME SAY HELLO!

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

PYDAR CONTACT DETAILS

FIND OUT MORE TO HELP SHAPE THE 
FUTURE OF PYDAR

HAVE YOUR SAY ON TRURO’S 
COMMUNITY FACILITIES 

As the design progresses, there will be more opportunities 
through in-person and online events to share options for 
Phase 1 including materials and layouts. Throughout Summer 
2022, the project team will come back to you to share update 
designs and plans for the site.

For more information on the project and how you can have 
your say, visit our new website www.pydar.co.uk or email 
pydar@cornwall.gov.uk. You can also drop-by the Pydar Pop-
Up (8 St Clement Street) to get more information on upcoming 
events.

Follow @PydarTruro on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram to 
keep up to date on all our project news. 

Salt Projects Ltd, on behalf of Truro City Council, is carrying 
out surveys to identify the current and desired provision of 
community facilities in Truro. These surveys will help the City 
Council understand any gaps in the community facilities that 
are currently provided, and will help them to deliver future 
facilities that residents feel are needed. 

Please email charlotte@saltprojects.co.uk to request an email 
version or a bookable phone call slot.

THE PYDAR 
DISPATCH
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